Announcement
Faculty of Arts, Chulalongkorn University
Name of Successful Applicants for Entry into the Bachelor of Arts in Language and
Culture (International Program), Faculty of Arts
for the 2022 Academic Year (Admission Round) (Additional Applicants)

The Faculty of Arts, Chulalongkorn University, hereby announces the list of 4 additional
successful applicants for entry into the Bachelor of Arts in Language and Culture (International
Program), Faculty of Arts for the 2022 academic year (Admission).

The applicants are required to confirm acceptance of the offer of place through a Google
form (which will be sent by email) by 22th of April 2022 before 12.00hrs. If an applicant fails to
do so by the appointed time, they will have automatically declined their offer of place. This will
be the end of the selection process. The Faculty will not announce further successful applicants

under any circumstances.

Announced on the 21 of April 2022
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(Associate Professor Dr. Suradech Chotiudompant)
Dean of the Faculty of Arts



List of (Additional) Applicants Who have Successfully Passed the Interview Round of the
Applications for Bachelor of Arts in Language and Culture (International Program), Faculty of
Arts for the 2022 academic year (Admission Round).

No. Applicant Title First Name ; Last name
Number
1 0035 Mr. Anan Pholthubthim
2 0033 Ms. Ounnada Sopon
3 0165 Mr. Thanadol Kulkosa
4 | 0191 Mr. Naphat Kampeesupapomn
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